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Project update 

Multiple crews have been working across the Black 
Mountain Road landslip site to complete the key 
works designed to provide long-term stability.  

Piling has continued over the last couple of months, 
with all 266 piles on track to be completed in 
October. The piles create a large structural frame 
where the road is anchored to a deeper 
underground section beyond the area of failure.  

In early September, the soil nail crew moved onto 
the installation of almost 70 anchor-like structures 
upslope, which is to further support the concrete 
structure.  

The site continues to be highly constrained with 
piling rigs, cranes, soil nail rig, concrete trucks and 
general earthmoving equipment. For this reason, 
site access cannot be permitted for non-
construction traffic, including during the Christmas 
shutdown period.  

Cons truction timeframe –   
Where to from here?  
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Drone footage of progress at Black Mountain Road – September 2024 


